
 

 
 
 
 

Notes from the Editor-in-Chief 
 

 
The JWEE seeks the input of top quality 

scientific contributions. We expect the original 
scientific papers of even higher quality and in a 
larger number.  

All publications in the Journal are in English 
language. Authors whose first language is not 
English should make sure their manuscript is 
written in idiomatic English before submission. At 

last, we want to remind you to follow the author's guide. 
On behalf of our Editorial Board, we appreciate your interest in the 

JWEE and look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Best wishes and thank you in advance for your contribution in the New 

Year 2018! 
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